

Dear Fellow Parents:

I wanted to take a moment and share with you the details of an exciting evening. On **Saturday, April** 14th the 3rd Annual Parents Prom will take place. We are looking forward to the opportunity to enjoy this evening with other St. Mary's parents such as you and members of the community. The evening is a wonderful opportunity to celebrate and honor this year's Teacher of the Year, as chosen by her peers — Carrie Devine and our Volunteer of the Year, Papa Joe, Joe Avarello. We have enclosed the event details for your review and consideration. Since the event is not limited to parents and alumni, you are welcome to bring guests with you.

We hope you will consider joining us. There will be many familiar faces and we assure you it is an exceptional evening!!

Sincerely,

Shannon and Kevin Galuski

Kristy and Dave Jarosz

The Parents Prom



Not just for St. Mary's Parents - Alumni, Family, Friends and Donors welcome

Event Fact Sheet and Reservation Form

Saturday, April 14th ● The Franklin Plaza Ballroom 3rd Floor ~ Penthouse ● 6:00 pm – 11:00 pm \$85.00 per person (Must be 21 to attend) ● Cocktail Attire

Evening to include: Entertainment, Gourmet Food Stations, Hors d'oeuvres, Beer, Wine, Soda, Coffee, Tea, Desserts Silent Auction and a St. Mary's Specialty Drink. The evening will also include the opportunity to honor this year's honorees Carrie Devine and Papa Joe for their commitment to the students of St. Mary's, to our St. Mary's community and the mission of Catholic education.

Proceeds to benefit: Funds raised from The *Parents Prom* will serve to support the 2nd phase of the Playground Project providing a safe and enjoyable area for the children to play.

Benefits for Families

For every \$1,000 in sponsorships a family secures they will receive \$200 off their tuition (Completed sponsorship paperwork with accompanied sponsorship payment required)

Purchase Tickets	
Name:	# of tickets
Total Amount \$	Check Enclosed Cash Enclosed

Please return to Ms. Donnelly attn.: Parents Prom

Sponsorship Information is available on the St. Mary's homepage or email smgaluski@gmail.com